Victoria Ford

From: Nolan Martin

Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 9:32 AM

To: Victoria Ford

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Courtesy Notice: Judicial Council ARPA Grant Funding - Augusta

Judicial Circuit

Good Morning, Paige -

Do you think the notice below is sufficient to schedule this for committee/commission acceptance? Thanks.

Nolan

From: Tracy Mason <Tracy.Mason@georgiacourts.gov>

Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 9:25 AM

To: Judge Flythe <JFlythe@augustaga.gov>

Cc: Nolan Martin <NMartin@augustaga.gov>; Mary J. Smith <MJSmith@augustaga.gov>; Rachel McFatridge
<RMcFatridge @augustaga.gov>; Tracy BeMent <tjbement@gmail.com>; ARPA <arpa@georgiacourts.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Courtesy Notice: Judicial Council ARPA Grant Funding - Augusta Judicial Circuit

Dear Chief Judge Flythe:

| am pleased to inform you that the Judicial Council Ad Hoc Committee on ARPA Funding has approved your
application to amend the Augusta Judicial Circuit’s CY 2023-2025 grant, including additional funding in the

amount of $2,803,640. This will bring your cumulative award for CY 2023-2025 to $5,691,209. The adjustments toc

your budget became effective upon approval (May 16, 2025) and the additional funding will be effective June 1,
2025.

Please accept this e-mail as a courtesy notice. Judicial Council/AOC ARPA staff will send the amended budget and

updated Reimbursement Request Form (RRF) to your circuit contacts by Friday, May 23, 2025.

Circuits are being notified of their awards today and a press release will be issued this week. As a reminder, circuit
applications will be made available to the media by request following the issuance of amended budgets/award

letters. We wanted to give you notice of your award and this'information in the event you are contacted by the
media.

Thank you for your service and feel free to contact us with any questions.

Respectfully,
Tracy

Tracy Mason
Deputy Director
Judicial Council of Georgia / Administrative Office of the Courts



